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Liberty Utility Advice Letters – The CPUC approved Liberty Advice Letter (AL) 197-E, 
authorizing Liberty to update its Energy Cost Adjustment Clause (ECAC) rates for fuel and 
purchased power costs as well California Climate Credit payments, pursuant to Decision No. 
(D.) 22-09-013.  Liberty electric rates will change on October 1, 2022, as detailed in the table 
below.   
 

 

Estimated Bill Impacts of All Requested Rate Changes Effective October 1, 2022: 
 

Estimated Electric Bill Impacts1 Liberty – October 2022 
 Average Permanent Residential Non-CARE electric bill $121.19 
 Average Permanent Residential Non-CARE electric bill 

decrease 
6.0% / $6.81 

 Average Non-Permanent Residential Non-CARE electric bill $102.96 
 Average Non-Permanent Residential Non-CARE electric bill 

decrease 
6.0% / $5.79 

 Average Residential CARE electric bill $86.57 
 Average Residential CARE electric bill decrease 7.4% / $5.97 

 
 Liberty customers will receive a climate credit of $29.49 on their October 2022 bills. 

 
 

1 Based on a “typical” Liberty residential customer using, on average, 600 kilowatt-hours per month. 


